
PROJECT IDEA

Respecting Our Space (Covert Kindness)
By Jessica Ryan

Squeeze in 60 seconds at the end of every meeting to pick 1-3
students to leave a post-its of appreciation for letting us use
their space. Whether you meet in a classroom or a media
center, there is always someone to thank. This will pair well
once you establish how we should be kind to our space. All of
us are borrowing someone’s space.

HOW TO
____

Example Questions:

How can we take care & be kind to the space we use?
How can we be unkind to the space we use?
Why is it important to be kind to the space we use?

Think about other spaces you are in throughout the day.

How can you do your part to respect your space in the
community?

Contact ambassadorsupport@kindnessmatters365.org for questions or comments.😊

ITEMS NEEDED
____

1. Post-its

2. Writing utensils

3. 1-3
students/group




